


 

Picture 1: View looking up Reno Road NW in northbound direction.  Approximate location of proposed curb cut indicated with red arrow.  Existing school 

property to the east is to the right in the picture. 

 

Picture 2: View looking up Reno Road NW in southbound direction.  Approximate location of proposed curb cut indicated with red arrow.  Existing school 

property to the east is to the left in the picture. 


